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STATEMENTS REGARDING MASKS TO MEDIA AND PUBLIC 

 
NAPLES, FLORIDA: June 25, 2020. Currently, the City of Naples is not making face coverings 

mandatory.  Residents and guests of Naples are strongly encouraged to wear a face covering while 

in public and in areas where social / physical distancing is difficult.  Using face coverings as a 

mitigation strategy has been proven to be effective in the reduction of community spread of 

Covid-19.  The City of Naples constantly monitors all Covid-19 data and is prepared to increase 

our mitigation strategies should the situation evolve in our community.  

STATEMENT FOR COUNCIL CHAMBER MEETINGS  
  

In light of the increased Covid-19 cases in Collier County and the State, the City of Naples is 

strongly encouraging all residents and guests of Naples to continue practicing social distancing 

and to wear face coverings while in public and in areas where social / physical distancing is 

difficult. Members of the public attending meetings at City Council Chambers should practice 

social distancing and wear face coverings to protect themselves and others during the meeting 

and during breaks. Use of universal precautions, such as hand washing, and respiratory etiquette 

are also encouraged. Using face coverings as a mitigation strategy has been proven to be effective 

in the reduction of community spread of Covid-19. 

Should you have further questions, please contact the City Manager’s Office at 239-213-1030. 
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